
                                                          

  

 

      WEEK BEGINNING 2nd May 2017 

               “We pray,  We work,  We play,                                                                  

 We care,  We do our best.”       

                                Tel:  01254 231277                www.st-marys-clayton-le-moors.lancs.sch.uk                   

It was lovely to see the children back in school this week after their break and we hope that you 

all enjoyed a happy and holy Easter. 

We have been reviewing our school uniform and would just like to clarify the following before 

you begin to think about purchasing new uniform for the start of next year: School uniform 

should consist of white shirts (short sleeve preferably) and ties as polo tops have been phased 

out over the last 12 months. As of September no polo tops will be allowed. Boy's trousers should 

be dark grey, not black, and girls can wear either grey pinafores, grey skirts or the school grey 

check skirt. Summer dresses should be blue check, no other colours. A full uniform policy will 

be issued towards the end of the year but we wanted to just highlight the above to you. 

Last week, our infants enjoyed a wonderful time at Thornton Hall Country Farm. Despite the 

weather, the children were able to take part in lots of different activities such as feeding the pigs 

and the lambs and driving the mini-tractors around a course – in fact some of our teachers 

seemed to enjoy this bit too! 

We must give a great deal of thanks to Mr Bradshaw who has been busy building and construct-

ing our outdoor provision for Class 1. The children have had a wonderful time interacting with 

all of the new equipment now on offer, with more to come in the future, as we seek to give the 

children every learning opportunity that they deserve. 

A special mention must go to Declan in Class 4 who has made some flags which he has been 

selling at playtime and lunchtime this week in aid of Cancer Research. The flags have gone 

down a storm with other children so thank-you Declan for such a kind-hearted gesture. 

We hope you have an enjoyable week!  

Mrs Helen Sullivan / Mr Mashiter  

http://www.st-marys-clayton-le-moors.lancs.sch.uk


DIARY  DATES 
Thurs 4 May  Quad Kids at Wilson playing fields 1-3pm year 3 & 4  
Fri 5 May  Celebration Assembly at 3 p.m. 
Sun 6 May  Sacramental Programme May Procession  at 5.00 p.m. 
Mon 8 May  SATS WEEK 
Tues 9 May  Quad Kids ACC ACAD 1-3pm year 1 & 2 
Fri 12 May  Celebration Assembly at 9.00 a.m. 
Mon 15 May  5.30 PTFA Meeting 
Fri 19 May  Non Uniform Day—Chocolates 
Fri 19 May  Celebration Assembly at 3.00 p.m. 
Sat 20 May  Sacramental Programme at 11 a.m. 
Tues 23 May  RAG BAG COLLECTION 
Tues 23 May  Gifted & Talented Event @ ACC ACAD 3 p.m. 
Thurs 25 May  Year 5 Rishton Cricket Club 10—3pm  
Thurs 25 May  Governor Curriculum at 5.30 pm. 
Fri 26 May  Celebration Assembly at 9.00 a.m. 
Fri 26 May  Non Uniform Day—bottles 
Fri 26 May  School closes at 3.30 p.m. 
Mon 12 June  School re-opens 
Fri 16 June  Non Uniform Day—pint pots 
Thurs 22 June  Sports Day 
Sat 24 June  1st Holy Communion practice 11am  
Sun 25 June  Holy Communion 2pm 
Tues 27 June  SUMMER FAYRE3.30 P.M. 
Thurs 29 June  Reserve sports day  
Tues 18 July  KS2 production at 2pm  
Wed 19 July  KS2 production at 6.30pm  

ATTENDANCE TED 

(week ending  31st MARCH 2017 ) 

OVERALL ATTENDANCE  WAS    

            96.5% 

FRIDAY FUND WINNER  (28 th April 2017) 

WILSON B CLASS  1 

 

 

Mon 2nd May -  Sun 7th May  
Happy birthday to…..    
Sophie c3, William C1, Kaynan C1, Eleanor 
C5, Miss Sheridan & Mrs Gavin. 

 

          

 

 STAR OF THE WEEK 

Class 1 Colton & Wilson  

Class 2 Daniel & Seth  

Class 3 Logan & Mia  

Class 4 Lawrence & Alissa  

Class 5 Finley & Emmanuel  

RAINBOW AWARD 

Class 1 Kes  

Class 2 Jake  

Class 3 Roman  

Class 4 Emily  

Class 5 Chloe  

Pat Quirk Award for Literacy  

Class 1 Chloe H 

 

Mr Gallagher Award for 

Maths 

Class 1 Ahmed B 

http://www.thorntonhallcountrypark.co.uk/

